TOWNSHIP OF NORWICH NOTICE OF
BUDGET HEARING
The Norwich Township Board will be holding a public
hearing on the Proposed Township Budget for the
fiscal year 2025-2026 at 7213 N Cypress Ave, Big
Rapids, MI, 49307 (Norwich Township Hall) on March
12, 2025 at 7:30 PM.

A copy of the budget will be available for public
inspection at the Woodyville Country Store 6140 N Pine
Ave, White Cloud, MI 49349 and at the Township
Clerk’s home by appointment only, 6735 Cottonwood
Ave, Big Rapids, MI 49307. This notice is posted in
compliance with PA 27 of 1976 as amended (Open
Meeting Act), MCLA 41.72a(2)(3) and the Americans
Disabilities Act (ADA).The Norwich Township Board
will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and
services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting
upon 5 business days notice to the Norwich Township
Board. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services
should contact the Norwich Township Clerk by writing
or calling: Stacie Langworthy, 6735 Cottonwood Ave,
Big Rapids, Ml 49307. “The property tax millage rate
proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget
will be a subject of this hearing.” (MCL 141.412)



